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Chatham County Police Department Working to Identify and Locate Entering Auto Suspect 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 25, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is working to 
identify and locate a suspect in an entering auto case that happened at a local hotel. 
 
On March 18, 2020 the victim reported that the tuff box that had been stored in the bed of his 
pickup truck was missing. The victim was parked at the Howard Johnson’s located at 17003 
Abercorn Street. 
 
Detectives found images of a man on surveillance footage taking the tuff box from the bed of 
the pickup truck around 3:00 a.m. the day it was reported stolen. The suspect is a white male 
who was wearing a black hat, a black shirt, blue jeans and appeared to be carrying a backpack. 
 
Anyone who has information about this case, is asked to call Chatham County Police at 912-
652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a 
cash reward. 

 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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